
Coronavirus Update 30th March 2020 – Helpful Links in 

Difficult Times 

 
  

Nottinghamshire County Council have produced an online document called ‘Helpful 
Links in Difficult Times’. The document contains links to a range of activities and local 
community information, such as how to access local food banks, all in one 
document.  This document will be updated by NCC on a regular basis. You can find 
the document here: 

  

Helpful Links In Difficult Times - Nottinghamshire 

 

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/e/2PACX-1vSTsP6DevqbyeB4RZtxpxQ4KwxZK8PDfYff7uh4RDRzFSL58OEyM94lZ4QmOwvcQUtYWLUSRNUVSGk7/pubhtml?fbclid=IwAR2UY5dfFdXwMRrZvDSw4gCQyGxGcjfPK098TDVQyoWcvloPdYYbyIcMY7Y

